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Congratulations to Class 4 on their excellent performance of ‘Peter Pan the Musical’   
A huge well done to Class 4 children who delivered a brilliant outdoor performance on 
Tuesday evening in the school grounds. Our Year 6 parents were able to enjoy the           
performance and it was a real credit to the hard work, determination and commitment of 
our children and Class 4 teaching staff, that we were able to do this in a year of so many 
challenges. We are incredibly proud of our Class 4 children with great acting, singing and   
projection of their voices outdoors. A memorable achievement! 

Class 4 will be performing again on Tuesday 13th July at 6pm to Year 5 parents. 
Children will need to return to school in their costumes at 5.45pm. If you are collecting 
your child the performance will finish for 7.15pm. 

The full cast and 
their finale song. 

Last week’s               
newsletter      
featured a  wider          
selection of    
photos from their 
dress rehearsal. 
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Special Mentions in Class 2 this week                        
Mrs Dutton says: ‘ Class 2 have worked so hard this 
week. Special Mentions Certificates were given for  
excellent Maths work when solving division               
calculations using practical resources; great catching 
skills in cricket; good comprehension work looking at 
the seaside in Victorian times and making comparisons 
and excellent reflective discussion in Collective       
Worship thinking about being thankful.’ . 

Pictured above working 
hard on our division skills 
in Maths this week. 
 
Enjoying seaside craft           
activities at break times. 
 
 
 
 
    

 
  
  

Special Mentions in Class 1 this week          

Mrs Reynolds says: ‘ We have had an excellent 

week. A range of Special Mention Certificates 

were given for Maths problem solving; excellent 

inferential skills from ‘The Pirates next door’ story 

and observational skills on our signs of summer 

hunt around the school grounds. We have also 

been adding up our house points to earn our   

Silver Awards.’ Pictured below: we on our signs 

of summer hunt in the school grounds. 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=eco+school+award+logo&um=1&hl=en&sa=N&rlz=1W1ADFA_enGB458&biw=1222&bih=572&tbm=isch&tbnid=NmT__RjQ-sYqjM:&imgrefurl=http://www.stjoesmalvern.co.uk/index.php%3Fpage%3D375&docid=xzRu9gjrPded_M&imgurl=http://www.stjoesmalvern.co.


Special Mentions in Class 3 this week               
Mrs Wright says: ‘ Everyone in Class 3 receives a 
Special Mentions Certificate this week for their          
outstanding home learning. Well done for attending 
your Zoom lessons each day. Class 3 completed 
some excellent Maths and English work each 
morning. Well done for your writing to give Year 2 
top tips ready for moving to Class 3. We enjoyed 
some fun with PE bingo to keep our bodies and 
minds healthy and on Thursday morning we            
enjoyed a zoom meeting with Mike Major from the 
RNLI learning all about the Rohilla  sea rescue just 
off the coast of Whitby during the 1st World War. 
We went on to create some super fact files about 
the vessel.’                                           

  

Pictured here are    
some examples of 
Class 3’s great 
home learning this 
week! Well done 
everyone. 

 

 

 

 

Special Mentions in Class 4 this week                            
Mr Ramsbottom says: ’Everyone in Class 4 receives a 
Special Mentions Certificate this week for their brilliant 
acting in the Peter Pan performance.’         

Class 4’s Young Apprentice Enterprise Challenge  
Class 4 have worked in teams to research items to 
sell to children in other classes. Their challenge is to 
market and sell these items, with the winning team 
being the one which makes the most profit. We would 
normally sell these items at our summer fair. There 
will be an opportunity to buy these items by ‘mail 
order from Class 4’ on Friday 16th July. We will 
send out a text reminder next week. Items generally 
cost 50p or £1. Money raised goes to Friends of the 
School to support activities in school for all our       
children. 

Celebrating Achievements out of school                      
In Special Mentions  Assembly each Friday, we like to 
also celebrate children’s achievements outside 
school. Please do email if you have ‘good news’ to 
share and celebrate.    

Congratulations to Lily and Scarlett in Class 4 
who have both had their hair cut and donated this to 
‘The Little Princess Trust’. Little Princess Trust is a 
charity that provides real hair wigs, free of charge, to 
children and young people who have lost their own 
hair through cancer treatment.  

Congratulations to William in Class 1 who shared 
his first football trophy with us. 

Sponsored Walk to the North Pole!                                                   
Friends of the School have challenged us to           
collectively walk to the North Pole during the month of 
June. The deadline for return of miles walked and               
sponsor forms was Friday 9th July and Monday 
12th July for Class 3. Tarmac have kindly               
sponsored our prizes: a fit bit for the child in each 
class who has walked the furthest and medals for 
everyone who has taken part. Thank you for collecting              
sponsorship - these donations  will support extra              
activities and resources for our children in a year 
when it has been difficult to fundraise.     

The winners will be announced in   
Special Mentions Assembly on Friday 
16th July and prizes given out.                         
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Summer Music Concert  This is being recorded 

and will be shared virtually on our school          

website. The recording of pieces will continue 

for children in Class 3 on Wednesday 14th July, 

if they have not already recorded. Text           

reminders will go to the children involved. 

Friends of the School Summer Fair Raffle     

Please donate raffle prizes which can be left at 

the office: drink, non-perishable food, summer 

themes: toys, arts and crafts, sport, gardening 

by the end of Monday 12th July.   

Please return raffle tickets and money in a 

sealed envelope by Thursday 15th July. 

The raffle will be drawn in Special Mentions on          

Friday 16th July. Winners will be notified and 

prizes can be collected from the office. 

Many thanks!  

Pictured below are just 2 of the great hampers 

you might win in our raffle! 

 

 

 

Good Quality 2nd hand School Uniform Friends of 

the School will be putting this out for sale (donations) 

in the last week of term. Please bring clean uniform to 

the office by Friday 16th July. 

After School Clubs - all our after school clubs will 

finish after Thursday 15th July, There will be no after 

school clubs next week. 

PE Kit days continue till the end of term                    

Classes 3 and 4 should continue to wear PE kit on 

Monday and Tuesday and Classes 1 and 2 on           

Tuesday and Thursday until the end of term. Children 

should wear a plain white T shirt (or one with a 

school logo), not coloured T shirts. 

Summer term events with updates  

Tues 13th July   Class 3 to Carlton Lodge Outward 

       Bound Activity Centre 

Tues 13th July ‘Peter Pan’ Production 6pm Class 

4. Details of risk assessed planning sent to parents. 

Thursday 15th July      Teddy Bear’s Picnic              

In Class bubbles. Children to bring a teddy to school. 

Friday 16th July              Reports home to parents 

Tuesday 20th July      Sports Day                           

In class bubbles; sadly no parents but lots of photos 

to share. White T shirts for all please. 

Wed 21st July   Class 4 afternoon activities at   

    Carlton Lodge Outward Bound 

    Activity Centre  

Friday 23rd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

   2.30pm                                      

Details to follow for Year 6 parents to attend only,            

Finish for Summer Term 

Summer Holiday Club in school with Shelly 

Please see details of dates and how to book on the 

next page. 

Summer Sports Camps with Mike Layfield               

Please see details on the next page. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me or your child’s 

class teacher with any questions or concerns.                                                                              

With my very best wishes,   Nicola Dobson 
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shellyschildminding7@gmail.com 

7 Beaufighter Close 

Scorton  

DL10 6TG 

07955952794 

 

 

Summer Holiday Club 2021 

 

We are very happy to be able to provide a Holiday club at Bolton-on-Swale St Mary’s CE Primary School, on 
the following dates: 

 Tuesday   27/07/21, 10/08/21, 17/08/21, 24/08/22  

 Thursday   29/07/21, 12/08/21,19/08/21, 26/08/21   

 

The club will be open from 8am to 5.30pm. 

Please drop/pick up your child at the reception office in school, ring the bell for the hall if there is no an-
swer, we will be outside please ring our mobile 07955952794. 

Prices: 

Full day (8am - 5.30pm) - £36  

Half day (9am-1pm/1pm-5pm) -£18  

Activities  

The children will have the full use of the school playground and field, we will be providing indoor games and 
crafts. We will also aim to go for a long walk around the village. 

    

If your child has a scooter, they can bring it to use at school 

They will need to bring:  

A packed lunch 

A water bottle 

Sensible shoes 

A waterproof coat 

 

We will provide breakfast, sugar free drinks and healthy snacks.  

 

Please e-mail to book your place:   shellyschildminding7@gmail.com 

Shelly, Ann, and Fran x  




